CHERRY BEACH
SPORTS FIELDS
OPENING
COMMUNITY
CELEBRATION

WHAT: To mark the completion of the Cherry Beach Sports Fields,
Waterfront Toronto is holding a community celebration. Everyone

is welcome to this community celebration with face-painting,
clowns and an opportunity to play on the state of the art soccer
and lacrosse playing fields and explore the unique pirate themed
ship playground.

WHo: - Mark Wilson, Chair, Waterfront Toronto
- Paula Fletcher, Toronto City Councillor, Ward 30
- Ryan Cousins, Captain of the Minnesota Swarm and member of
the Gold Medal winning Canadian Lacrosse Team

The event will be held at the Cherry Beach Sports Fields

115 Unwin Avenue (between Cherry Street and Regatta Road
south of Unwin Avenue). Parking is available onsite. Please note
that all vehicles must enter the Port Lands via Cherry Street. If
traveling by TTC, take the 172A Cherry Street bus from Union
Station and walk south from Commissioners Street.

WHEN: Saturday, September 20, 2008 2 — 4pm
CosT: Free

CONTACT. Amanda Flude, aflude@waterfrontoronto.ca
or 416-214-1344 ext. 276

Gloria Hong, Gloria.Hong@avantsc.ca
or 416-644-2909 WATERFRONToronto




